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March 13, 2020 
 
Good Afternoon, 

SAU41 will be holding two days of professional development on Monday and Tuesday (March 16th and 17th) 
for all staff. We will be closed to students on those days. All school personnel will be at school to prepare for 
remote learning.  Remote learning will begin for students on Wednesday, March 18 and last until Friday, 
March 27. We will be sending out a survey today to families to assess the technology needs in their home. 
Please complete the survey so we can best meet the needs of our students and families. The office of Student 
Services will be reaching out to individual families regarding students with disabilities. Additional 
communication will be released on Monday afternoon. We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as 
we continue to work together as this evolves.   

Thanks,  
Andrew Corey 
Superintendent of SAU41 Schools 

 


